
ALLOTMENT REPORT 
OCTOBER 2023 

 
PERRY COURT. 
Waiting on handover, the allotment area has now a path going down the middle, area is starting to 
get overgrown. 
  
NORTH PRESTON. 
Had a meeting with some of the allotment holders to start up work parties, looking at grant money 
for the allotment to get equipment mower, tiller, bench, compost bins, 
Plot numbers have been put in place, FTC has cleared rubbish and put signs in place, and good 
feedback from other plot holders, 
Looking to have an evening meeting so more holders can attend, FTC has started getting new plot 
holders to the allotment, slow going.      
  
STONEBRIDGE. 
Well run by the committee, Sally has been working hard on getting the waiting list numbers down, a 
new influx of people on the allotment, work parties working well, 
FTC started the hedge work around the allotment, FTC is looking to have some trees removed and 
waiting for quotations to come in. Keep chasing Sally for the allotment agreement. 
The AGM is in November. 
  
MILLFIELD. 
The waiting list has been reduced, new plot holders coming onto the allotment, Millfield committee 
had their monthly meeting, their looking for a new secretary, 
The allotment agreement will be done soon, new noticeboard will be put up by FTC on the 
allotment.  The AGM is in November. 
  
St NICHOLAS. 
NO issues at St Nics, the new chairman and new secretary are now in place FTC looks forward to 
working with them, and a new agreement was signed at the guildhall, 
and new signs are in place for water use on the taps, allotment running well. 
 
Stacey Woolf 
Facilities Manager 


